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Gretna Green School

15 Gretna Green Drive

Miramichi, NB  E1V 5V6

Principal: Keith Comeau
 

                                                                    
Vice-Principal: Krista Bransfield
Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143

MEMO

TO:  GRETNA GREEN PARENTS
RE:  SCHOOL START-UP 
DATE:  AUGUST 14, 2020
On behalf of the staff of Gretna Green School, we would like to thank you for your assistance over the past several months.  This has been a challenging time for all of us, and we are grateful for the support of our GG families during this trying time.
OPERATIONAL PLAN

Gretna Green School has developed an operational plan in accordance with the guidelines established by the district, the Department of Education, and Public Health.  This plan will be available for our entire learning community by August 31.  
SCHEDULING
Parents will receive further details on scheduling by August 31.
STAGGERED ENTRY
In order to ensure that students are comfortable following these new procedures, there will be a staggered entry for grades 1-8 students for the first week of school only.  Approximately half of the students in each homeroom will attend Tuesday, September 8.  The other half will remain at home.  Those remaining students will attend Wednesday, September 9 while the group who attended Tuesday will stay home that day.  All students will attend school Thursday and Friday.  Kindergarten students will be staggered for the first two weeks of school.  Kindergarten parents will receive further details via email.  All parents will receive an email indicating which days their child will attend.

MASKS 

Please ensure that your child brings a clean facemask to school every day.  They will need to wear it to enter the school and to make their way to their classroom.  Once inside their own classroom, mask use is optional.  They will need to wear it again during the day if travelling outside their classroom.

FURTHER INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

Please see the link below for more information from the Department of Education:
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/education-and-early-childhood-development-covid-19.html?fbclid=IwAR3DZ5SVcUyapmkujEFWCgO9rbCUwoZkjXKUWVacMstg-dgw-85yF0y_0UM 
We are eager to return to in-person schooling and look forward to a safe return to school for everyone.  If you have any questions regarding this memo, please direct them to keith.comeau@nbed.nb.ca and krista.bransfield@nbed.nb.ca .

